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Monday 13th July 2020 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
I write to you today to let you know who will be teaching your child/ren next year. 

Year Group Teacher Teaching Assistant 
Nursery Miss Miller Mrs Longley, Mrs 

Kushnirenko, Mr Busby 
Reception Miss Palmer Mrs Siddle 
Year 1 Mrs E Roberts and Mrs 

Hargrave 
Mrs Smith 

Year 2 Miss Harrison  Mrs Holmes 
Year 3 Mrs Mills Mrs Ashcroft  
Year 4 Mr Lamb Mrs McFarlane 
Year 5 Mr Harvey Mrs Foster 
Year 6 Mrs Boddy  Mrs Lambert 

The Hub Mrs C Roberts Mrs Lester, Mrs Fowle 
 
Mr Busby will be supporting with PPA across school and Miss Hugill will be supporting with 
PPA initially, as Mrs Westcough will not be in a position to return to school at the beginning 
of term. We will keep you informed and let you know when Mrs Westcough will return to 
resume her support across school. 
 
Sadly, Mrs Lawson will be leaving Myton Park at the end of this academic year. She will be a 
huge loss to school; she has made such a difference to so many children and is a valued 
colleague. I am sure you will all join me in wishing her well.  Mrs Mills, a very experienced 
teacher, will be joining us for the autumn term to teach Y3.   We would also like to wish Mrs 
Jones good luck in her new venture as a trainee teacher.  She will be doing her first 
placement with us in September. 
  
We really are looking forward to seeing you all in September. 
 
Have a relaxing and safe summer. 
 
Kind regards 
Elisabeth Lee 
Mrs Elisabeth Lee 
Head Teacher 
 
Safeguarding is our priority and all staff at Myton Park Primary School are committed to 
keeping your child safe 
             

 

 

 

                          

 
Together we 
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